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William Powell AM 
Chair, Petitions Committee 

 

 

29 June 2015 

 

Dear William,  

‘P-04-625 Support for Safe Nursing Staffing Levels (Wales) Bill’ 

At its meeting on 17 June 2015, the Health and Social Care Committee (“the 

Committee”) considered the petition ‘P-04-625 Support for Safe Nursing Staffing 

Levels (Wales) Bill’. The petition called on members of the Committee to vote in 

favour of the Safe Nurse Staffing Levels (Wales) Bill once introduced. 

In your letter of 16 April 2015 you asked that the Committee: 

- take into account the support for the petition in drawing up its Stage 1 

report on the Safe Nurse Staffing Levels (Wales) Bill; and 

- inform the Petitions Committee of progress and indicate when the petition 

should be closed. 

The Committee reported on the general principles of the Bill on 8 May. 

The Committee’s report makes reference to the petition in paragraph 29 and was 

informed by the petition’s content. The Committee concluded that, subject to the 

amendments proposed in its report, the Assembly agree the general principles of 

the Bill. The general principles of the Bill were debated and agreed by the 

Assembly on 3 June 2015. The Bill is now at Stage 2.  

 



 

In light of this, the Committee agreed at its meeting on 17 June 2015 to 

recommend that the petition should be closed. Information about future stages of 

the Bill’s proceedings is available on the Safe Nurse Staffing Levels (Wales) Bill 

webpage. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

David Rees AM 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=11778
http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=11778

